
 

 

            Monday 3 June 2019 

Year 6 - Family Reading Session 

Friday 7 June 2019 

The aim of the Family Reading Session is to encourage children and their grown-ups to share stories and books 

together.  During the session your child can read his or her school reading book, a book brought in from home 

or one from their class.  This is a ‘family reading session’ so the grown-ups are welcome to be the ones reading 

too.  As long as you are sharing a book with your child, that’s what it’s all about. 

 

When? Friday 7 June 2019, 8.40 am - 9.00 am.   The session will end at 9.00 am 

prompt, so please arrive early enough to make the most of this session. 

Where? In Year 6 Classrooms.  Please come to school as normal, find a cosy spot in the 

classroom and start reading with your child. 

Who? Any adult or family member can come and share a story with your child.  Aunties, 

Uncles etc., are all welcome.  However, due to limited space in the classroom, we do 

have to limit this to 1 adult per child. 

This time is dedicated for an adult to spend quality time with your Year 6 child.  

Therefore, we cannot allow any other school children/babies/toddlers to this session. 

I can’t attend? Don’t worry if there is no adult to attend with your child as he/she will be able to 

read with a member of staff or maybe join a friend who is with their grown up. 

Staff members? During family reading sessions Teachers and Support Staff will also be listening to 

children read.  Therefore, please be mindful the teachers and support staff will NOT be 

available to deal with any queries etc. during this time.  

Breakfast club? If your child is booked into the breakfast club, and you no longer need it as you are 

attending the Family Reading Session, don’t forget to cancel this with the office! 

 

We really hope you can make it…Happy Reading... 


